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5th November 2024 

 

Pantomime trip 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

We have the chance to take children to the Theatre Royal’s pantomime The Little Mermaid on the 

evening of Monday November 25th. A coach will leave school at 6.15pm and children will be back at 

school by 9.45pm. The trip is free of charge. We are offering this opportunity to Y6 children in the first 

instance. If your child would like to go please return the slip by Wednesday 13th November. 

 

Warmest regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Robson 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

I would like my child to attend the pantomime on Monday 25th November 2024. I understand they must 

be at school by 6.15pm and picked up at 9.45pm. 

 

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………………… 

 

Class:…………………. 

 

Parent/Carer’s signature: …………………………………………………. 
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